Sample Town Hall notice sent via PIO Office Lucy Ruiz on 1-13-11




The next Town Hall is scheduled for Tuesday, January 18 at 3:00 p.m. 
in LRC 104. There will be an update from the state budget workshop. 
Bring your questions on the budget and/or other campus issues to Town 
Hall next Tuesday.

Lucy Ruiz
PIO
Reedley College

Sent from my iPhone
